
Source: SCE PEA Figure 4.1-10 

This image presents a Visual Simulation of the proposed Project from KOP 3 on Leon Road, just north of Holland Road. This KOP 3 
simulation illustrates the replacement of the existing wood-pole line with a new wood-pole subtransmission line slightly to the east Northbound Leon Road 
of the existing line. As shown in the simulation, the new facility will be structurally more complex (to carry the additional conductors) 

and noticeably taller (75 feet in height vs. 43 feet for the current poles). Also, light-weight steel poles would be used at the turn. Visual Simulation 

Valley South Subtransmission Project 

C.2 AESTHETICS

Valley South Subtransmission Project 
Environmental Impact Report 

Aesthetics 

Figure C.2-4b
January 2016C.2-41Draft EIR


